
‭Welcome to Gifted and Talented Education (GATE) at Paul‬
‭L. Dunbar Elementary. Please review the welcome letter‬
‭and the information listed below for more information.‬

‭Please visit the Atlanta Public Schools Gifted and Talented‬
‭website for more information. You will find answers to‬
‭frequently asked questions about how we identify, serve,‬
‭enrich, and support gifted students:‬
‭https://www.atlantapublicschools.us/Page/20890‬

https://www.atlantapublicschools.us/Page/20890


‭Dear Gifted Families,‬

‭Welcome back to school for the 2024-2025 school year. I will serve as your Lead‬
‭Gifted Teacher at Dunbar Elementary. I couldn’t be more excited to work with‬
‭your child this year.‬

‭A little about me…My name is Mrs. A. Palmer; I’ve been teaching for 12 years‬
‭(all within Atlanta Public Schools). I have experience with all grade levels‬
‭PreK-5th grade. I have a bachelor’s degree in public relations from the University‬
‭of Alabama and a master’s degree in teaching from Georgia State University.‬
‭This year I will support your child through the Collaboration Model of instruction.‬
‭This model will allow me to collaborate with your child’s homeroom teacher and‬
‭provide enrichment through small group instruction.‬

‭I invite you to visit our school website,‬‭www.atlantapublicschools.us/dunbar‬‭, and‬
‭our district Gifted and Talented website for upcoming dates, answers to FAQs‬
‭and other pertinent information‬‭https://www.atlantapublicschools.us/Page/20890‬‭.‬

‭If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me. I look‬
‭forward to working with you and your child and having a great school year!‬

‭Sincerely,‬
‭Mrs. Ashley R. Palmer‬

‭Lead Gifted Teacher‬
‭Dunbar Elementary‬

‭404-802-7950 (school office)‬
‭apalmer@atlanta.k12.ga.us (email)‬

http://www.atlantapublicschools.us/dunbar
https://www.atlantapublicschools.us/Page/20890

